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Commonwealth Edison Company

ATIN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Senior Vice President

Opus West 11!

1400 Onus Place

Downers Grove, IL 60515

Dear Mr. Reed:

Thank you for your letter dated May 4, 1992, in response to our February 20,
1992 letter concerning information pertaining to employees hoins required %o
work double shifts at the Braidwood Station (AMS No. RIII-91-A-0100).

In our letter, we requested that you fully analyze the information and take
all actions that you deem appropriate to resolve this issue and submit the
results of your investigation to the NRC.

Your response indicated that the information was unsubstantianted. We found
your investigation to be sufficient to support your conclusions and have no
adcitional questions regarding this matter. We request that you retain the
supporting documentation for your investigation for a minimum of one year from
the date of this letter.

In accordance with 10 LFR 2.790 «f the Commission's r ulatiens, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Eulre L o)

fdward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects
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